

, Skagit County Auditor

4/23/2001 Page

1 of 1

8:57:19AM



PETER BROWNING, DIRECTOR HOWARD LEIBRAND, HEALTH OFFICER

00 SOUTH SECOND STREET #301, P.O. BOX 91071, MOUNT VERNON, WA 98273-1071, TEL (360) 336-9380

FAX (360) 336-9401

Ken and Linda Sorgen 3415 – 143rd Avenue SE Snohomish, WA 98290

April 20, 2001

RE:

Property located on that portion of Skagit County Parcel P49240 east of State Highway 9 in the SW ¼ of the SE ¼ of Section 13, Township 36 North, Range 4 East, **PROPERLY IDENTIFIED AS P49240PTN3**

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Sorgen:

This letter is to clarify the property referred to in letters sent and recorded with the Skagit County Auditor on March 9, 2001 (recording number 200103090127) and March 26, 2001 (recording number 200103260118). The property was described as the portion of Skagit County Parcel P49240 east of State Highway 9 in the SW ¼ of the SE ¼ of Section 13, Township 36 North, Range 4 East. In fact the property is properly identified as Skagit County Parcel P49240 PTN 3 in the SW ¼ of the SE ¼ of Section 13, Township 36 North, Range 4 East. This is the only property addressed in the above mentioned letters dealing with an illegal methamphetamine lab. As stated in the March 26, 2001 letter, the property has been declared fit for use by the Skagit County Health Department. For more information refer back to the letters or contact me at 360-336-9380.

Sincerely,

Polly Dubbel

Environmental Health Specialist

cc Skagit County Auditor

Carolyn Comeau, State Health Department